
For Release:  May 20, 2022 

The Burbank-Glendale-Pasadena Airport Authority (“Authority”) is inviting the submission 
of Statements of Qualifications (“SOQs”) from highly qualified and experienced firms and 
teams to contract for Progressive Design-Build Services of a Replacement Passenger 
Terminal Project at Hollywood Burbank Airport. RFQ documents can be obtained 
directly from the Authority’s e-procurement PlanetBids website located at 
https://www.planetbids.com/portal/portal.cfm?CompanyID=21910.  SOQs shall be 
submitted electronically to the Authority by uploading to the PlanetBids website by 4:00 
p.m. on June 20, 2022.  Late, emailed, faxed, or hand delivered submissions will not be 
accepted. In accordance with Authority Commission Resolution No. 492, all 
communications during the procurement process shall occur solely through the 
Authority’s PlanetBids portal, and violation of this prohibition shall be grounds for 
disqualification from consideration for the contract award.  Questions posed via any other 
method will not be considered.  No questions or requests for interpretation related to the 
RFQ will be accepted after 5:00 p.m. on June 3, 2022.   
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